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IV. Audit results 

• 

• 

Table 1: Percent of UNDP Country Offices that found BMS updates useful 

https://undp.sharepoint.com/teams/coronavirus
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of UNDP Country Offices that found COVID-19 related policies and guidance useful 

• 

73%

26%

1%

Were the weekly updates to all staff provided by BMS 
useful to your Office?

Yes, very useful

Somewhat useful

No, not useful

69%

31%

0%

Were COVID-19-related strategies, policies, procedures 
(including special procurement, recruitment, etc. 
measures), guidance and tools made available to Country 
Offices useful in enabling your Office to deliver during the 
pandemic?

Yes, very useful

Somewhat useful

Not useful
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1 “Business Process for the UNDP COVID-19 Rapid Response Facility” Rev 30 March 2020 Response  

2 Document entitled Final Report of THE RAPID RESPONSE FACILITY (RRF) to the EG  dated 21 February 2021 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
3 The Investment group was made up of the Associate Administrator, the ASGs of the GPN and BMS, and the respective Regional 

Bureau ASG, with support from the Programmatic Review Coordination Group (PRCG) Secretariat team. 
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5 The UNDP COVID-19 Procurement Dashboard provides oversight on all UNDP procurement activities conducted by Procurement 

Units globally including the processes that are managed by the Corporate COVID-19 Procurement Response team, regional and local 

procurement teams. 
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